
Ticket Donation Policy 
The SPCO is committed to serving our community by sharing transformational performances 

with the broadest possible audience and making our music accessible to all. In an effort to 

further enrich our community through the arts, the SPCO is pleased to donate concert tickets to 

other arts organizations for their own fundraising purposes. 

 

Ticket Donation Guidelines 

The SPCO will donate vouchers good for best available tickets to support fundraising 

efforts for nonprofit arts organizations and school-based arts programs, subject to 

availability.  

 

The SPCO will not donate vouchers to support fundraising efforts for the following types 

of organizations: 

 Politically affiliated organizations 

 Religiously affiliated organizations 

 Schools and education organizations (unless the request is specifically for an arts 

program within that school or organization) 

 Health and human services organizations (unless the request is specifically for an arts 

program within that organization) 

 

We recognize that many non-arts organizations are doing extremely important work in our 

community, but we are committed to serving our community through the arts specifically and 

must focus on supporting arts organizations with our ticket donations. 

 

If your request fits the guidelines above, please contact tickets@spcomail.org to request a 

donation of SPCO tickets.  
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